The Cherry Place, Inc.

11490 Lexgngton Road

Lancaster, XY 40444
(859) 548-5191

July 26, 2005

Kentucky Public Service Commission
Executive Director :

211 Sower Bivd.

PO Box 615

Frankfort, K<Y 40602

RE: Docket Number 2005-00304
Dear Sir or Madam:

My name is Harvey Brumfield. My wife Margie and I own and operate The
Cherry Place located at 11490 Lexington Road Lancaster, KY. I am writing
concerning the proposed site location and construction of a tower for wireless
communications that is very dose to my business.

I have the following concerns:

The 300’ fower may be dlose enough to fall on my store.

The tower may overpower the signal of other wireless communication
providers making it difficult to use cell phones.

Lower value and marketabllity of my business and location.

Potential health hazards associated from being in close proximity to the
tower.
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My concerns are for the welfare of my family, my business and my neighbors.
We have operated this business for 24 years. This Is our livellhood. I want
assurance that this proposed tower will not adversely impact my fomily, business
or neighbors. '

Sincerely,
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The Cherry Place, e
11490 Texington Road
Tiancaster, Rentucky 40444
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